
From: John Delgado
Sent: 5/13/2015 9:48:29 PM
To: Earl Graham
Cc: Michelle J. Pinkney; jms@scsenate.gov; Frierson, Rosalyn; Haley, Nikki; Charlene 
Wallace
Subject: Re: Confirmed meeting date

Mr. Graham-
Just so the record is clear in this matter: I am the third attorney court appointed to represent you 
on these charges. When I was appointed to you, after unalterable conflicts arose with each of 
your two previous counsel, you were very clearly cautioned by Judge Thomas Cooper that I was 
to be the last such attorney to be appointed to your case. As I have explained to you on 
innumerable occasions in the past you can hire private counsel to represent you in these matters 
or if you can convince the court that you possess the ability to represent yourself then you can 
proceed in that fashion. In either regard I will not withdraw as your counsel and we will proceed to 
trial on August 3rd.
                   John Delgado

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 13, 2015, at 5:26 PM, "Earl Graham" <ebe07675@gmail.com> wrote:
> 
> Mr. Delgado:  The date of Friday May 15th @ 9:00 AM has been confirmed concerning our 
meeting reference the alleged Arson Case. Per your conversation of yesterday, Attorney General 
Alan Wilson has set a trial date of August 3, 2015. 
> 
> Your refusal to allow me to speak with the hired investigator as well as the Fire expert 
continues to baffle me. Having no say so or view concerning my case is ethically and morally 
wrong.  I trust that we can change the rules of professional misconduct if such as request is 
unreasonable.  
> 
> Your refusal to relieve your self based on constant request to be informed continues to be a 
mystery and unexplained. We look forward to your timely response.
> 
> Please confirm immediately!
> 
> Cordially, 
> 
> Earl Graham


